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February 6, 1980

Mr. S. Katirgis

Northwest Pipeline Corporation
P. 0. Box S0

Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Re: San Juan 29-6 Unit #23X
K-12-29N-6W

Dear Mr. Katirgis:

Production data on the above well indicates a severe drop in
production, possibly due to a casing failure. Please schedule a
bradenhead test for this well and notify this office of the
schedule so that we may provide a witness.

If you have any questions, please contact this office.

Yours truly,
TGS
Frank T. Chavez
Supervisor

FTC:dh

XC: Santa Fe
USGS-Durango

1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
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